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Mr. Yohei Nagai

Yamaha

Nippon Gakki Co. Ltd.

Dear Mr. Nagai,

I was very happy to receive the photographs from you. Our stay in Japan was a great experience
and the day we spent together was one of the highlights. I was particularly taken by the MIDI-
Player Piano and in the future hope to compose music using it. And perhaps send it an analyzed
rendition resurrecting some deceased famous pianist.

We have now installed CCRMA in its new quarters. The improvement in facilities is dramatic.

Everyone is quite pleased, especially now that we're not spending our weekends wiring computers
back up.

Thanks again,

A




